
Submitter: Granella  Thompson  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Human Services 

Measure: HB4079 

I am strongly against any sales tax as the people have voted against that at least 9 

times.  The productive workers do not need their hard earned money taken by 

government and handed to those on drugs, alcohol, and wasted on lottery tickets.  

Oregon has plenty of money and do not need more of people whose share of their 

income keeps getting hit harder and harder each month.  I do not believe this really 

helps anyone.  I am totally opposed to this. 
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